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We Are Turning 1!
We are turning one on Thursday, April 16th. Thank you for all your support.

Visit our Website

Senior Rainbow Assistance Program
COVID-19 Response

Basic Necessities Program

With the devastating effects of the
Coronavirus pandemic, we made some
changes to our Basic Necessities Program.
We now have the ability to assist those in
the LGBTQ community who are under 55
and have been impacted by COVID-19.
Our priority will be to the LGBTQ senior
community, but we felt it was essential to
be more inclusive during these trying times.
You can find the application for this
program
at www.seniorrainbow.org/services.html

Apply Here

Donation Campaign

Over the next several months, the Senior Rainbow Assistance Program has a goal of servicing 35
applicants through the Basic Necessities Program. To help us accomplish this goal, we are hoping
to raise $10,000, so we can make a positive impact on as many LGBTQ community members who
are in need during this crisis.

Since our launch on March 30th, we have currently raised $1,100 of our $10,000 goal and would
like to meet our goal by May 30th.

To donate to this campaign, please visit our Donations page

https://www.seniorrainbow.org
https://www.seniorrainbow.org/services.html
https://seniorrainbow.org/uploads/1/2/5/3/125363008/srap_individual_assistance_application_final_2020.pdf
https://secure.givelively.org/donate/senior-rainbow-assistance-program/senior-rainbow-assistance-program-covid-19-response-program
https://www.instagram.com/seniorrainbow/
https://www.facebook.com/Senior-Rainbow-Assistance-Program-107447920602889/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/40697371/admin/
https://twitter.com/SeniorRainbow


Donate

#GIVINGTUESDAYNOW
A Global Day of Giving for COVID-19

On May 5, 2020 Senior Rainbow will participate in
#GivingTuesdayNow a global day of giving and
unity in response to the unprecedented need
caused by COVID-19.

Please follow us on social media to find out more
about this event and how to participate.

Organization Changes

In March, Patricia Morin decided to leave
the Senior Rainbow organization. We thank
Pat for all of her hard work in helping make
the Senior Rainbow Assistance Program a
reality!

Quarterly Newsletters

We will now be sending our newsletters
quarterly instead of bi-monthly

We love feedback from our readers. Please reply to our newsletter and let us know what
the Senior Rainbow Assistance Program means to you or how you think we can impact

our community. Thanks, and we are looking forward to hearing from you.

Follow Us

https://secure.givelively.org/donate/senior-rainbow-assistance-program/senior-rainbow-assistance-program-covid-19-response-program

